
 

 

14 September 2020 

         $2000 Covid boost for Keppel community groups 
 

More than 50 sporting and community clubs in the Keppel electorate have 

received $2000 each as part of the Palaszczuk Government’s COVID SAFE 

Active Clubs Kickstart (Kickstart) program has recently closed. 

 

Kickstart assists not-for-profit local and regional sport and recreation 

organisations to re-establish their operations post COVID-19 and enable them 

to provide physical activity opportunities.  

 

 The Member for Keppel and Assistant Education Minister Brittany Lauga said 

Kickstart provides funding for equipment and training to improve the capabilities 

of local and regional community organisations, as well as purchases for restart 

post COVID-19 including catering, utilities, ground and facility maintenance 

costs, safety and sanitisation requirements.   

  

“In Keppel $108,000 (GST exclusive) in funding has been approved to 54 

organisations. 

 

“I believe this COVID-SAFE Restart Plan investment will provide support and 

recovery efforts as we continue to manager COVID-19,” said Ms Lauga.  
 

Among those receiving the $2000 funding are Yeppoon Australian Football Club 

Incorporated; Yeppoon Gymnastics & Movement Centre Inc; Capricorn Coast 

Touch Association Inc.; Yeppoon Indoor Bowling Club Inc.; Emu Park Golf Club 

Inc.; and Sea Q Board Riders Inc. 
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